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City Phone Lines Temporary Outages Planned 

 
Copperas Cove, Texas – The City of Copperas Cove is in the process of completing upgrades 
to our phone system. As a result, please see below dates/times when after hour interruptions 
should be expected for testing and system implementation: 
 
Wednesday, August 1, 2018, beginning at approximately 515pm and lasting up to one hour. 
Tuesday, August 7, 2018, beginning at approximately 515pm and lasting up to one hour. 
Wednesday, August 8, 2018, beginning at approximately 500pm and lasting a few hours. 
 
These interruptions will not affect the Police Department administrative lines or 911 
emergency calls. There will also be no phone line number changes as a result of the upgrade. 
The City of Copperas Cove apologizes for any inconvenience this may cause our residents. 
 
For questions or concerns please contact Public Information Officer Kevin Keller at 
kkeller@copperascovetx.gov or (254)547-4221 ext. 6243. 
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